



October 2021

Dear Parents

RE: 2022 NEW STUDENT UNIFORM FITTINGS

As official school uniform supplier, Noone will be conducting new student uniform fittings commencing Thursday 2 December through to Thursday 16 December.

The uniform store is located at Edmund Rice College:

112 Mt Keira Road West Wollongong NSW 2500

We invite you to book your son's Uniform Fitting on-line:

- 1. Head to https://www.noone.com.au/school/edmund-rice-college
- 2. Click the 'Book an Appointment' link.
- 3. Select a date, click on a blue date circle on the calendar.
- 4. Complete booking details, fill in the required field information (student name etc). Please enter one appointment per student.
- 5. Click "Book Appointment'.
- 6. You will be notified of your booking request, and should receive email confirmation before the time of the appointment (please also check your "junk" mail).

It is recommended that you make an appointment to ensure we can provide you with a personalised, efficient fitting service. In the event there is not a suitable time available, please contact us to discuss. While we reopen in January, it can be a very busy period for current families.

Please note due to Covid 19 restrictions only the student and one parent/guardian may attend the fitting appointment.

Our experienced staff fit for growing room. However, if for any reason your son grows significantly over the holiday period, we will happily exchange any unused uniform item. Methods of payment available are cash, EFTPOS, Visa and MasterCard.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Wellington

Store Manager

Edmund Rice College Uniform Shop School Term Trading Hours

> Monday 12pm - 4pm Thursday 7.30am- 11.30am Phone: (02) 9042 4735

Email: erc@noone.com.au